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English Maths Next week: 

Other news 

We are 
reading… 

 

 In Science we will be starting to collect data about the 
weather in our country (mainly rain at the moment!) 
In Computing we are using commands to control human 
robots – our friends! 
In PSHE we be thinking about how we react when things go 
wrong and how we can manage some of our big feelings. 
In Geography we are comparing where we live with a 
different country. 
We will continue with ball skills in PE and will also be looking 
at gymnastics 

The children really 
enjoyed reading Ted 
Hughes’ Iron Giant 
last term. We have 

therefore decided to 
harness this and 

build our own Iron 
Giants! These are 
being built from 

junk and the 
children will think 
about what their 

giant will eat, where 
it will go and 

whether it is good, 
or a little bit 

naughty!. 

 

Homework due on Wednesday – please spend 20 
minutes on whichever tasks your child engages best 
with. 
Please come to school in PE kit on Wednesday AND 
THURSDAY. Please help your child learn to put on 
their own shoes and socks. 
 
We hope to be going outside as often as possible – if 
you know your child doesn’t like wet clothes or shoes, 
please send them in their own wellies and/or clean 
socks, and waterproof trousers if appropriate. Thank 
you! 

We are now beginning to work 
within twenty. This may sound like 
something your child cab already do, 
but due to the varied skills needed, it 
is tricky for many children! 
This week we will be focussing on 
numbers 11-19 and representing 
them.  

In phonics we have been 
revisiting our learning of 
the following digraphs:  
 
Ow as in snowman 
Ow as in worm 
Ea as in Heather 
Ey as in grey 
 
 

 



  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  
 

 
  

 

 

 


